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BIDMC NICU Now Able to Offer Expanded Point of Care 
Ultrasound

With the addition of a new curvilinear ultrasound probe, 
neonatologists will now be able to identify the tip of UVC lines using 
point of care ultrasound. This probe also will allow physicians to 
obtain a quick view of the heart and could be useful in emergent 
situations (i.e. concern for pericardial effusion).

The purchase of the new probe was made possible through directed 
philanthropic support. 
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